FRASER POWER SQUADRON.

Executive meeting at 2000 hrs. June 1967 at the Durant residence.

Squadron Comm. L. Durant gave some of the results of the Pacific Mainland District Conference.

Sec. was asked to write Headquarters to find out what reference book would be required for the piloting course this year.

Piloting classes would cost up to \$23.00 this year.

- Lt. Cmdr. Dodd was put on District Mailing list for training.
- Lt. McBean put on District mailing for Safety.

An Electronic Class would be started. by Lt. Cmdr. Couch inviting all squadrons.

A course on local knowledge will be presented at some of our General Meetings for all to benefit.

Lt. M. Smith to check on Long Harbour for Labour Day Weekend Cruise, assisted by L. Durant & B. Couch.

Meeting adjourned, moved by W. Dodd and seconded by McBean.